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Welcome back!  I hope you all had an enjoyable 

Easter break.  It has been lovely to hear from 

some of the children what they got up during 

the holiday. 

 

And so here we are in the last term of this 

academic year and the last term for us as an 

Infant school!  It’s going to be a busy one!! 

 

There is lots coming up including Walk to 

School Week, Sponsored Walk and some very 

special visitors! We will be hatching some 

ducklings during May – we look forward to 

watching them hatch and finally have their first 

swim! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As the weather may start to get warmer, please 

do remember to apply sun cream to your child 

before school, provide a water bottle every day 

and a sun hat. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs J Underwood 

CONTACT US 

 
If you have any queries, concerns or your details 

have changed please contact us: 

:  info@meadowcroft.surrey.sch.uk  

:  01932 561419 

: Little Green Lane, Chertsey, KT16 9PT 

For information and news please visit our website: 

:  www.meadowcroftinfantschool.co.uk 

What’s Coming Up…? 

13-17 May Walk to School Week 

15 May Geography Day 

16 May Sponsored Walk 

20-24 May Arts Week 

27-31 May HALF TERM – School Closed 

3 June INSET DAY – School Closed 

4 June  Return to School 

28 June 3.30-5.00pm Summer Fair 

12 July 1.30pm Sports Day 

16 July 2.15pm End of Year Production 

17 July 9.00am End of Year Production 

17 July 2.15pm End of Year Production 

18 July 2.45pm Show & Share Afternoon  

(Parents Welcome) 

19 July 12.00noon Break up for Summer Holiday 

*No Owls Club* 

22 July INSET DAY – School Closed 

23 July   INSET DAY – School Closed 

********************************************** 

2024/25 

2 September  INSET Day – School Closed 

3 September   INSET Day – School Closed 

4 September  Years 1, 2 & 3 Return to School 

 

 

 

 

The FRIENDS met this week.  There 
are lots of ideas for fundraising to 
raise money for some new reading 
books for KS1 and KS2! 
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